Fredrikson

. & BYRON, PA.

January 24, 2018

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen

Executive Secretary

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
500 E Capitol Ave

Pierre, SD 57501-5070

RE: Application to the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission for a Facility
Permit for the Crocker Wind Farm
EL 17-055

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen:

In connection with the above-referenced matter, Crocker Wind Farm, LLC submits the
following documents:

1. Letter to Jon Thurber, with enclosed figures (public version only); and
2. Crocker Wind Farm, LL.C’s Responses to Staff’s Second Set of Data Requests.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,
/s/ Mollie M. Smith

Mollie M. Smith
Attorney at Law
Direct Dial: 612.492.7270
Email: msmith@fredlaw.com
cc: Service List (via e-mail)
Melissa Schmit (via e-mail)
Brett Koenecke (via e-mail)
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